
This week at FRES NH SAS testing started for 4  &
5  graders. We always encourage a good night’s rest
and a healthy breakfast to ensure all students are
testing and performing at their best each day.
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We wanted families to know that we will be sending
up the extra jackets that the nurse has to be
cleaned by the WLC students next week. Please
send your student with a heavy sweater or jacket on
colder days because we will be unable to provide
any extras moving forward. 

2  Graders visited the Colonial Theater on Tuesday,
and enjoyed the show “Kattam and his Tam Tams. 
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Enjoy your weekend and we will see you next week!
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This week at LCS, students were excited to play on the hill at
recess! Thanks to the PTO, students have been playing t-ball at
recess. Kindergarten students are hard at work learning teen
numbers. Don’t forget to check out the Scholastic Bookfair being
housed at FRES next week (April 8-11). You can go to
freslcspto.ptboard.com for dates and times! Filled Easter eggs are
due back on April 11th. The school-wide egg hunt will be on April
18th. Report cards went home today with your child. If you have
any questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher. Have a
fabulous weekend!!!
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Special Education

Believe it or not, the end of the school year is fast approaching.
The special education team is very busy with end-of-the-year

tasks. If you have a 5th-grade student who receives special
education services, Mrs. Roberts or Mrs. Levesque will be reaching
out to you to set up transition meetings for the middle school. You

will be able to meet the case manager at WLC and learn more
about how your child’s day will look. If you have a kindergarten

student, Mrs. Dailey will be meeting with you at FRES.  

Another end of the year task is planning for Extended School Year
(ESY). The case managers will send a list of students to the SAU
and the special education department will send home forms to
those students to invite them to ESY. Students going into 6th

grade will have ESY at WLC. This will give them an introduction to
middle school. The FRES and WLC ESY will run from July 1st to

July 31st. It will only meet Tuesday through Thursday from 8:00-
11:30. There will be a program for the FRES RISE students which
will run Monday through Thursday from June 30th to August 7th
from 8:00-2:30. The purpose of ESY is to practice skills already

learned in reading and math to keep the skills fresh and in memory
during extended breaks of time.  

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have questions or
concerns about the above-mentioned items.

Meghan Levesque, Gisele Dailey, Heather Roberts



Upcoming
Events

Riddle of the Week: 

I am easy to lift but hard to throw.
What am I?

The first 5 students who know the answer and
who come to the front office will receive a

small prize. 

 

4/4 Report Cards sent home 4/7- 4/11 Scholastic Book Fair4/28-5/2 Spring Break No School

Last weeks answer to the
riddle is “the letter M”!

SAU 63 is currently looking for
substitute teachers for all areas
and all grades. If you would like
to be a part of our team, please
fill out the applications today!






